

CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA www.manitowoc.org

December 16, 2022

TO:

Mayor and Common Council

FROM:

Board of Public Works

SUBJECT:

AGMT-22-16

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the December 15, 2022 Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to approve entering into AGMT-22-16 Agreement with Highway Landscapers, Inc. for guardrail at Camp Vits, for a contract price of \$15,789.59.

"Moved by Director of Public Infrastructure Dan Koski, seconded by Assistant City Attorney Eric Nycz, to enter into the agreement. Ayes, 6. Nays, none."

Very Truly Yours,

Mackenzie Reed

Secretary Board of Public Works